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December 11, 2018 

 
Via RESS and Courier 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
RE:    EB-2018-0243 – Ontario Power Generation Reply Submission - 2019 
Hydroelectric Payment Amount (HPA) 
 
In accordance with PO # 2 in EB-2018-0243, OPG notes that OEB staff and three 
intervenor parties (VECC, CME and Energy Probe, collectively, the “Parties”) 
provided written submissions pertaining to the amount OPG charges for the output 
of its hydroelectric generating facilities effective January 1, 2019.    
 
OEB staff submit that OPG has correctly applied the approved methodology to 
determine its 2019 hydroelectric payment amount adjustment.  The Parties either 
agreed, or had no concerns, with OPG’s calculation of its 2019 hydroelectric 
payment amount, which OPG submitted in an updated Ex. I1-1-1 to be 
$42.51/MWh (p. 3, lines 10-11). OPG submits that the OEB should approve the 
2019 Hydroelectric Payment Amount as requested by OPG. 
 
 
Yours truly 
 

 [Original Signed By] 
 
 
Saba Zadeh 

cc: Charles Keizer (Torys) via email 
      Mel Hogg (OPG) via email  
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